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Al Majal Updates 
 

 
Al Majal Business Park (AMBP) Hosts the BGC Projects and Engineering Contractor 
Community Forum   
 

On 23rd May, Al Majal Business Park (AMBP) had the pleasure of hosting the Basrah Gas Company Projects 
and Engineering Contractor Community Forum. 

 

The event was attended by some 40 BGC and Contractor Partners. This marks as the first time, since the 

start of the novel Coronavirus pandemic, that the Community has been able to meet face to face. 

 

Eileen Buchan, the CP Strategy and Planning Manager at BGC said: “It was a great opportunity to share, 

learn and work safely together. AMBP was a great location for the event and we were fully supported by 

the AMBP team in making it a great success”.  

Khalil Al Salem, Depuy CEO at AMBP said: “It its always our pleasure to host such events where our 

partners and clients can network, connect, and share expertise with likeminded executives”. 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Get in Touch 

For any inquiries, contact us at info@almajalenergy.com  
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